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The NSW Government is upgrading 
accessibility at Bellambi Station. This 
upgrade is being delivered as part of the 
Transport Access Program, aiming to 
provide a station precinct that is accessible 
to those with a disability, limited mobility, 
parents/carers with prams and customers 
with luggage 

Completed work 

The pedestrian access ramp from the level crossing to 

the platform was removed over the Easter weekend, and 

a new accessible ramp was installed. 

Work on the new station building continued with 

internal fixtures and external cladding, final work to the 

new bathrooms and station master’s office and services 

partially installed inside the new station building.  

Upcoming work 

The new station building will be open to the public in 

May. Once the new building has been opened, the 

existing station building will be demolished. The 

platform will be open during this time with safety 

measures in place and signage to direct customers. 

Custom-designed screens will be installed on the new 

ramp this month, and rubber panelling is also being 

installed at the level crossing on Bellambi Lane to 

remove the gap between rail and pedestrian surfaces.  

 

 

 

Out-of-hours work 

Out-of-hours work will be carried out between 4am 

Saturday 13 May and 10pm Sunday 14 May.  

Work to be done during this time includes: 

•     demolishing the old station building slab, 

finalising the new ramp work and resurfacing 

part of the platform.  

•     installing rubber panelling at the level crossing 

on Bellambi Lane to remove the gap between 

rail and pedestrian surfaces. 

For the safety of staff and customers, this work will take 

place during a scheduled Sydney Trains trackwork period 

when no trains are running, and the station is closed.  

Bellambi Lane will be closed between 4am Saturday 13 

May and 4am Monday 15 May for work to be carried 

out. Traffic control detours will be in place and 

pedestrian access will be maintained.  

Respite vouchers may be offered to residents 

immediately surrounding the work areas if noise 

assessments show a higher-than-normal level of noise. 

Wherever possible, we will take measures to reduce 

noise, including turning off vehicles and equipment 

when not in use, exercising respite periods during work 

and using non-tonal reversing beepers.  

Equipment being used includes excavators and delivery 

trucks, concrete trucks and pump, dump trucks and hand 

tools.  
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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Woddi Woddi people of the Dharawal Nation as the Traditional 

Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  
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Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 

24-hour Construction Response Line 

1800 775 645 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

transport.nsw.gov.au/bellambi 

 

 

Working hours 

Aside from weekend work mentioned above, normal 

working hours will continue from  

7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm 

Saturdays. 

All work is dependent on weather and site conditions and is 
subject to change. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Commuter car park 

The commuter car park will be closed for one week from 

Tuesday 9 May to Tuesday 16 May to enable the safe 

delivery of materials and for work to continue.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Artist’s impression of the custom-designed ramp screens to be installed on the new accessible compliant ramp from the level crossing to the 
station entrance.  

 

 


